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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 17.05.2024 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 
 

 

As it is the special month of May, we remember Our Lady 
and follow the example she gave to us - she found courage 
and strength from God our Father.   

 
We pray for all children around the world who will be 

honouring Mary this May. We ask Mary to pray for all of 
us, so that like her, we will joyfully share the love of Jesus 

with the world. 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Nathan & Muhammed 
Y1 – Amelia & Vakaris 

Y2 – Olivia & Eva 
Y3 – Peter & Aaradhya 

Y4 – Filip & Maryam 
Y5 – Katie & Jayden 
Y6 – Whole Class! 

  
Star of the Week Awards 

YR – Mikolaj 
Y1 – Elwin 

Y2 – Nathan 
Y3 – Hooriya 
Y4 – Oscar 

Y5 – Sharon 
Y6 – Whole Class! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ATTENDANCE 

This week:  

Reception – 96%, Year 1 – 88.8%, Year 2 – 95.2%, Year 3 – 91.2%, Year 4 – 96%, Year 5 – 97.7%, Year 6 – 100% 

 

“Every minute counts!” 

Taking a child out of school in term time will affect their education and progress. Holidays during term time will not be authorised. 

If you child is unwell or is going to be absent from school for any reason please telephone the school office on 01772 727471 and 
leave a voicemail on the absence reporting line, option 1, before 9am. 

.   

Sports Day 

Sports day will take place on Monday 3rd June.  We are all looking forward to this day and hoping that the weather is kind.   

Timings will be confirmed in due course -  The children will leave school at normal finishing time in the usual way.   

SAFEGUARDING - Children will not be allowed to leave early with parents from the field. 

 



 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Wednesday 22nd May – Year 6 Waddecar Residential Trip 
 

Friday 24 May 2024 - Half term - school closes at 3.10 pm  
 

Monday 3 June 2024 - All pupils return to school 
 

Monday 3 June 2024 – Sports Day 
 

Tuesday 11th June – Reception Class Trip to Humblescough Farm 
 

Friday 14th June Year – Year 1 Trip to Humblescough Farm 
 

Friday 28th June - Year 5 Hothersall Lodge Trip 
 

Friday 28th June – Day of Many Colours  
Children can wear: red, white, blue, yellow or green to represent the Mission Together Rosary  

 
 



 

HEALTH AND SAFETY 

 

No Nuts at Holy Family School 

Here is a friendly reminder that our aim is to be a nut free school – both in the building and on the school grounds.  
Please do support school with this for the benefit of children with serious nut allergies.   

Scooters and Bikes 

Once the children have gone through the school gates they must dismount and walk with their scooter/bike. This is 
to keep everyone safe.  Many thanks for your support. 

Our school playground 

Before and after school the playground is unsupervised.  If children play on this equipment they must be supervised 
by their parents.  

 

Well done Year 6! 

Our Year 6 children have conducted themselves in such a mature way throughout this week and we are all extremely 
proud of them. They have worked hard and tried their best – this is all we can ever ask of them. 

 


